
Introduced into the WI events calendar last year, the ‘Meet & Eat’ Group is now a firm fixture and  
The Church Inn, Mobberley was chosen as the venue for the first lunch of  2023.  


The private dining room upstairs allowed members to meet and mingle in a relaxed atmosphere 
before sitting down for what proved to be a very leisurely lunch. The weather was sunny but chilly, 
so a warming lunch was very welcome. The staff  were friendly and on hand to take the group 
picture. Photograph complete it was time to eat! 


Organiser, Julie Haighton, explained why the Meet & Eat event was so popular; “it provides the 
ideal opportunity for members to catch up and get to know each other outside of  the monthly WI 
meetings. We are already planning for the next lunch which will be in couple of  months - more 
details to follow.”


If  you are interested in finding our more about our events  just contact June Leach.

Email: june_leach48@yahoo.co.uk Tel: 07500 250969
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